
 
 
November 1,  2 0 0 5 
 
RE:  Invita tion for public commen t  on the DRAFT 2 0 0 5  Casco Bay Plan Upda te 
 
Dear Casco Bay Stakeholder, 
 
Over the course of the las t  year,  the Casco Bay Es tuary Par tnership (CBEP) has 
been working closely with our Board members and par tners t o  upda te the core 
of the 1 9 9 6  Casco Bay Plan ( the Plan), the se t  of 3 3  recommended ac tion 
items in 5  t opic areas which guide t he CBEP’s work.   
 
The purpose of this revision process is not  a  re-writ e or a re-visioning of CBEP 
or the Plan; ra ther, it  is an oppor tuni ty t o  bring the Plan up- to-da t e.   Nine years 
of implemen ta tion of the original Plan have resul ted in a remarkable amoun t  of 
progress t oward res tora tion and pro t ec tion of the bay.  However, new issues 
and threa t s t o  t he bay, such as marine invasive species,  have emerged since the 
original Plan developmen t .   In addi tion, new science,  t echnologies,  programs, 
political clima tes,  regula tory frameworks and par tnerships now exis t.    
 
CBEP fel t s t rongly tha t  this 2 0 0 5  Upda te should honor the hard work and broad 
s t akeholder inpu t  involved in the original developmen t  of the Plan be tween 
1 9 9 0  and 1 9 9 6.   Therefore,  the scope of this Plan Upda t e was limited and two 
guiding principles were es t ablished for the  process:   
 

•  Honor the pas t  (i.e., the original Plan developmen t  process); and  
•  Balance need and vision with achievability and prac ticality.  

 
The DRAFT 2 0 0 5  Plan Upda te tha t  re sul ted from this year-long revision is now 
available for public review.  The documen t  can be downloaded from CBEP’s 
websi te  a t  www.cascobayes tuary.org or you may con tac t  us for a hard copy a t  
( 2 0 7 ) 2 2 8- 8 5 9 3  or cbep@usm.maine.edu.   
 
We would like t o invite  you to  provide commen t s on this draf t  documen t.   CBEP 
will be accep ting commen t s from any member of the public un til January 1 6, 
2 0 0 6 .  If you have any ques tions abou t  t he proposed changes or rela t ed 
ques tions,  please feel free t o  con tac t  our office. 
 
Thank you in advance for your inpu t! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Karen Young 
Direc tor 


